
 

 

From: Nathan Drury <xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx>  
Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2024 2:11 PM 
To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Licensed drivers application 

 

Good afternoon Shaun  

Yes I have read Torbay council taxi policy, and dbs is attached along with a reference from 

a  voluntary rehabilitation course i volunteered to attended in order to turn my life around. 

 

Kind regards 

Nathan Drury  

Sent from my iPhone 
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